
 
 

 

SENIOR BREAKFAST  

For the Class of 2024 
 

The sun is shining on your last year of high school!  

Alden – Hebron Seniors are invited to join us: 

AUGUST 15, 2023 

8 AM  

Outside the High School   

Enjoy Breakfast, set some goals, and pose for a class 

photo to kick off your Senior Year.  
 

 


